Information for the students who are with discontinued student status and who have failed on exams:
Dear students,
In respect to the online examination for regular semester exams and  in order to be included in specific exam dates, we invite you:
[bookmark: _GoBack]1. To send an application to the inspectors of the Department of Student Affairs, responsible for the specialties:
Milka Tsyatkova - for foreign students from all specialties, taught in Bulgarian and English: academ@mf.uni-sz.bg

2. The applications should include: name, faculty number, student group and the course of study and/or year of interruption, and EXAM(s) you would like to attend during the regular or corrective session (resit exams).
With this information you will be assigned to participate in the exams on specific dates.
The e-mail addresses from which you send the messages will be used to return to you the information about the date you are assigned to the exam.
Only for the students who are with discontinued student status - in order to be invited to the classrooms where the online exams will take place, you need to register to receive an email address, profile and password in the platform trakia-uni.bg. To do this, you must log on to the site: www.traki-uni.bg and register, and then you will receive a password for access. You will receive an invitation to the classrooms for the exams on this new email.
We wish you health and good luck
